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As January finally finishes, the Friends committee have finalised our Spring Events.
Dates are below

 
Friday 14th February 

Mufti Day - ‘What would you LOVE to be when your older’ 
From astronauts to scientists, to tech wizards and future leaders, the children are

invited to dress as whatever they want to be when they grow up!
£1 to participate

No superheros or princesses please
 

Friday 6th March
Annual Sponsored Bounce

Get your sponsors ready, sponsorship forms will be sent out before half term... the
children absolutely love this annual event and are happy to bounce to their hearts

delight!
This will happen during the school day so nothing for you to do apart from dig deep!

 
Friday 27th March

Easter Bake Sale
3pm

Whole Cakes, Cupcakes and Biscuits all welcome
More details to follow

 
Volunteers needed

Plans are afoot for the Summer Fete, we would like to put together a working party to
generate some new ideas. Meeting on Thursday 27th February, 8pm or ideas welcome

prior if unable to attend.
 

Weekend Working Party
Please keep an eye out for another weekend working party, prepping the school for

Spring. Dates will be in main school newsletter in the coming weeks. 
 

Any questions do get in touch : Thea Phillips (07866622286)
 


